
 

   

 

Emergency Fire Response - Conklin Fire Department  

The Conklin Fire Department is experiencing a significant shortage of members. Until additional 

members are recruited and trained, the Conklin Fire Department will not be responding to 911 calls. 

Effective immediately, emergency fire response in Conklin is 

being provided by the Janvier, Anzac, and Fort McMurray Fire 

Departments.  

Community help needed  

The Conklin Fire Department is seeking dedicated, reliable 

individuals to join their team as Paid-on-Call Firefighters. The 

community’s support is needed to ensure the department is 

revitalized and able to respond to the community in the near 

future.   

 

Do you know someone who would make a good Paid-on-Call Firefighter? – Ask them to apply. 

Becoming a Paid-on-Call Firefighter  

Are you a Conklin resident with a strong passion for serving your community? We need your help! 

We are looking for dedicated individuals to help revitalize the Conklin Fire Department and make a 

meaningful impact in the community.   

Learn more:  

• Visit the Conklin RMWB Municipal Office. Leave your name and phone number and you will 

be contacted by a member of the local fire department. 

 

• Call 780-792-5500 or call 1-800-973-9663 toll free. Leave your contact information and you 

will be contacted by a member of the local fire department. 

Come and join the TEAM! 


